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25 May 2021 

RE: Appointment of GNSO Council Liaison for the System for Standardized Access/Disclosure 

Operational Design Phase 

Mr. Maarten Botterman 

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

Dear Maarten: 

In response to your message of 12 April 2021, I am pleased to report that the GNSO Council has 

appointed Janis Karklins as the GNSO Council Liaison to the System for Standardized 
Access/Disclosure Operational Design Phase. 

Janis has kindly requested an introductory meeting with the ODP Team to review the expectations of 
the role. We hope this request can be accommodated at the earliest convenience of the ODP Team. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Philippe Fouquart 
Chair, GNSO Council
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